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Comments from the Reviewers:

Reviewer #2: This is a well structured review of both the historical background and the contemporary
application of imaging and management systems in Orthodontics. It is informative and interesting for the
reader and for and the current generation of Orthodontists provides a perspective of a fast moving application
of technological advancements to Orthodontics. It is hard to imagine a future without digital imaging systems -
the manual tracings of cephalograms on acetate paper, which lasted many years, was abandoned abruptly by
a new generation so engaged and embraced in the wonders of technology that the laborious past is quickly
forgotten with efficiency and speed being the ultimate ambition in all aspects of today's practicing orthodontist.

Reviewer #3: This very well done article is quite fascinating. Readers will have a great time with it.




